
I am a new landlord of 4 unit multi-family.  My husband and I work full-time and this building is 

our retirement plan.  We are not rich and just trying to have an adequate retirement and leave 

something for our children.  The income from the property is very modest.  Please don't make 

things more difficult on the landlords in cities such as Albany that would have to comply to laws 

meant for the larger landlords of Portland.   

 

Vote No on HB2004-A !! 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Lily 
 
 

Lily Vucenovic Daudert <lvucenovic@gmail.com> 


